
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Architect/Engineer Design Services 
Warehouse Improvements Project  

Warehouse at Camden Yards  
Project No. 18-054 

 
 

Date Issued: February 8, 2018 

 This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents dated February 
6, 2018 on the subject work as though originally included therein. The following 
amendments, additions, and/or corrections shall govern this work. This form shall be 
acknowledged below and submitted with the response to the Request for 
Qualifications.  
 
This Addendum incorporates the following items: 
 
1.   Addition.  Potential subconsultants who would like to attend the Pre-Proposal 

Conference, once the Request for Proposal is issued, may send an email to 
inquire about the date and time.  Email requests to: sfox@mdstad.com 

 
2.  Questions and Answers. 
 
        Issued by: 
     

Maryland Stadium Authority 
    333 W. Camden Street, Suite 500 
    Baltimore, MD  21201 
    Sandra Fox, Procurement Officer 
 
        
Company 
 
       _________________________ 
Acknowledgment       Date 
(Name and Title)      
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Questions and Answers 
 
 
1. Does MSA prefer to have an engineering firm or an architecture firm submit as the 

prime for this contract? 
 

Architectural prime is preferred.  
 
 

2. If either an engineering firm or an architecture firm can submit as a prime, can 
that prime also serve as a subconsultant on another team? 

 
 Yes. 

 
 
3. Do only the firms that are submitting as prime need to submit their qualifications? 

 
 Yes.  
 
 

4. Do only the firms that are submitting as prime need to submit their qualifications? 
 
 Yes. 

 
 
5. Will the firms that are prequalified and are invited to participate in the proposal 

process, be made public prior to the when the proposal is due? 
 
 No.  Potential subconsultants are welcome to attend the pre-proposal conference 

to introduce themselves to the prime consultants.  See Addendum No. 1, 
paragraph 1. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


